
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 27, 2012

Attn: Michael Starling
National Public Radio, Inc.
635 Massachusetts Avenue, NW     
Washington, DC 20001-3753

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Michael Starling,

This refers to application, File No.   0230-EX-RR-2011, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.   
Withdrawn by applicant.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     16014

        Sincerely,

        James R. Burtle
        Chief
      Experimental Licensing Branch


